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April 2, 1971

To: J. Saltzer

Subject: Data Sets - 113A

Thank you for providing me with a copy of Ken Pogran's paper on the
problems we are experiencing with the 113A.

As you know, I was aware of Ken's efforts. His recommendations on
modification of the 113A were incorporated in a request to New
England Telephone Co. on March 29th to provide M.I.T. with a "spe-
cial assembly" of the 113A, utilizing Ken's suggestion. As yet,

I have not received a response from NET.
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